
ADVANCEMENT COMMISSION REPORT - October 2021 
 
Not much for new information since last month. 
 
ACS Branding – October 2021 

An Assumption t-shirt with a new lion image was designed and introduced for sale during Homecoming 
Week. It was very well received by all of our K-12 families! A few limited sizes are still available. Stop in 
the SCRIP office to buy yours today! 

 

Raised Royal Newsletter – October 2021 

A Raised Royal newsletter will be delivered to alumni and ACS constituents in late October. The focus will 
be celebrating our graduating class of 2021, honoring and thanking donors from 2020-2021, a highlight of 
our state of the schools address from President Minter, etc. 

2021-2022 Annual Appeal - November 2021 

Work will now begin on our annual appeal mailing for Royal Fund 2021-2022. Projected mail date would 
be mid-November of this year. 

10th Annual Royal Auction 

We do intend to host a hybrid virtual and in-person Royal Auction in the spring of 2022. More details to 
follow. Two potential dates have been identified thus far for consideration – one in March and one in 
April. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Schill 
Director of Advancement 


